WILTON FIRE DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF THE FIRE MARSHAL
236 Danbury Road
Wilton, Connecticut 06897
203-834-6249

MEMORANDUM

TO: Michael Wrinn, Town Planner

FROM: Rocco Grosso, Fire Marshal/yx
Z

SUBJECT: 200 Danbury Road /éﬁi

DATE: 29 November 2021

The Fire Department has no opposition to, upon passing
final code compliance inspections, occupancy of Buildings B
and C at this location while Building A (easternmost)
remains under construction. The owner is to maintain
required fire department access during construction.



